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From: sharo Morgan < morgansharon3255@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 9:12 AM
To: Puc - Executive.Director
Subject: Re: fracked gas pipeline

Good morning Director Debra Howland,

As a member of the Etna/Hanover community I am deeply concerned that Liberty Utilities is working toward building a
gas pipeline to serve our towns. This vision runs directly contrary to what I believe our community is working toward:
100% sustainable energy by 2050. From speaking with my friends and neighbors this sentiment is widely shared.

For the future of our beautiful state I request that you respectfully decline Liberty’s building request as running contrary
to the towns longterm health.

Thank you for your time and continuing good work.

My best,
“Sharon Morgan

Etna, NH

Sent from my iPad
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